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Mr. Don E. Crabtree 
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Dear Don: 

AT 

CHAPEL HILL 

27514 

Person Hall 
August 1, 1973 

Thank you very much for sending me a copy of your 
reprint "Experiments in Replicating Hohokam Points". 
~have built up a great bibliography of valuable 
data, and I always look forward to seeing the most 
recent edition. 

I hope Quentin Bass worked out all right with you 
this sununer. He certainly returned full of enthusiasm 
and many newly acquired skills. I certainly appreciate 
you permitting him to do this. 

I hope you and Evelyn are well, and we would like 
very much to visit with you. Perhaps if you come to the 
SAA meeting next spring, you can stop off in Chapel Hill. 

Cordially yours, 

JLC:es 
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